## Cooman, Kevin

**From:** pamelarenfro07@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2023 8:55 PM

**To:** Cooman, Kevin **Subject:** Re: STS-ROC

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Hi Kevin -

Dave contacted us about attending. I responded that we, I would be at the meeting tomorrow night.

The STSROC Board has met about the continuation of our organization. It is after much thought and discussion that we announce to the EMP Board the dissolution of STSROC. I will have the complete announcement and a proposal for the STSROC funds.

See you tomorrow night. I will plan to arrive around 7:30 and will wait until the Board is ready for our report.

Pam

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2023, at 7:35 PM, Cooman, Kevin < kcooman@mccmlaw.com > wrote:

Pam – are things dormant for Stop the Stigma? Can you give me an update or report, as we have a PEM-EMP Board meeting on Monday evening (moved from its usual time in March)

Thanks!

Kevin

Kevin S. Cooman, Partner

McConville Considine Cooman & Morin, P.C

300 Meridian Centre Blvd, Suite 110, Rochester, New York 14618

100 Packetts Landing, Fairport, New York 14450

Direct: 585.512.3502 | Fax: 585.546.7218 | Main: 585.546.2500 | kcooman@mccmlaw.com

Admitted in NY and MA

<image001.png>

<image002.png>

<image003.png> www.mccmlaw.com

## <image004.png>

The information in this email (including attachments, if any) may be privileged and confidential, and is subject to attorney work product protection. Any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this email is prohibited except on behalf of the intended recipient. If you have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by reply email and destroy all copies of the email. Thank you.